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Hearing to consider adoption of Resolution 318-2008 approving a service level rate increase and
establishing a Materials Recovery Facility commercial clean recyclable load rate for Waste
Connections, Inc., dba El Dorado Disposal Service effective January 1, 2009, staff if
recommending this be continued off-calendar. (Cont'd 12/09/08, ltem 28)

Fiscal Impact/Change to Net County Cost: There is no change in Net County Cost.

Background: At the Board of Supervisors Workshop on August 18, 2008, the Board of Supervisors
gave direction to the Environmental Management Department to research and return to the Board on
October 7, 2008 with a status report and recommendation regarding the feasibility of increasing
residential (curbside) recycling through a programmatic approach by franchise area. As a result of
the October 7, 2008 meeting, a motion was made to accept the programs in concept and the
Environmental Management Department was directed to return to the Board on November 18, 2008,
to hold a public hearing regarding the associated program rate increase. The required hearing
information was not obtained by the November 18 request and the Board granted an extension of the
hearing date to December 9, 2008.

On December 9, the Board did not take action to approve service level rate increases for franchise
haulers associated with enhanced recycling programs. The Board continued discussion of general
rate requests from various franchise haulers to December 16, 2008.

Reason for Recommendation: Resolution 318-2008 only pertains to a service level rate increase
and a Materials Recovery Facility commercial clean recyclable load rate for El Dorado Disposal
Service associated with enhanced recycling programs. It does not include provision of a general rate
adjustment. The Chief Administrative Office believes this item should be continued off calendar until
such time when the Board reconsiders enhanced recycling programs impacting franchise haulers that
potentially require a new commercial clean recyclable load rate at the Materials Recovery Facility.

Contact: Gayle Erbe-Hamlin, CAO or Gerri Silva, MS, REHS, Director of Environmental
Management
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